



Solar Donor Program Concept – Draft 2009
Tom Abram, Facilities & Services Sustainability Coordinator 
One possibility of funding solar photovoltaic systems would be from an organized donation system.  Several other institutions fund projects and facilities by requesting donations and recognizing the donors.  Churches will engrave pews and schools will engrave bricks with the names of donors.  This system could transfer to funding solar photovoltaic system with a Solar Donor program.
Solar Donor would allow individuals from the campus community, alumni, departments, and organizations to donate the cost of one or more solar panel.  Donors would be recognized with a plaque inside the building.  The plaque would map out the array and credit donors for panels they funded.  Individuals or groups that fund multiple panels would be rewarded with blocks equal to size of the number of donated panels.  If an individual donates an amount less than one panel, they can be combined with other smaller donations and be credited on a shared panel.
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The solar array at New Hall was mace possible by these donors:

opscty: [

T st

883 x B

Steve Smith

Melody

Betty Gomez | | o,

Shashank
Harshavat

Brenda Haris|

Pie Pi Pie Fraternity

Linus Brown

Yolanda
Morales

 Anthony

Department of
Bollarc-Jones

Natural Resources

Dragan lic

Mesganti | | Bob and Sally Segal

8 SolarDonors.ai @ 150% (CMYK /Preview)

I pwm—euph—( sm o]

W selection

Stroke;

o W
Oufal Trareparncy &

Layers

B

Steven Jones|

Alpha Beta Gamma Delta Sorority





Figure 1: Sample Solar Donor Plaque
Using the Business Instructional Facility as an example, the total cost of the system installation was about $1,600 per panel.  For each $1,600 donation, donors would be recognized for supplying one panel.  Larger donations will get recognized with larger blocks of panels.  Donations smaller than $1,600 would be combined with other smaller donations.  For example, four donors contributing $400 each would share one panel.  If we get substantial funding from organizations like the Illinois Clean Energy Community Foundation, we could recognize them at the top of the plaque and reduce the per panel cost for other donors.  Alternatively, we could recognize them with a large block of panels.
Selecting a test building would help us determine whether or not to expand the program throughout the University.  The College of Fine and Applied Arts has made several efforts to reduce their environmental impact and might be a good candidate for such a program, as they also have several high profile buildings.  One possibility might be the Krannert Art Museum.  The College has proposed a green roof on the link segment between the Krannert Art Museum and the Art and Design Building and has considered photovoltaic panels on the Krannert Art Museum.  The publicity to the College and University would be beneficial and help spur additional efforts.
Alumni and other individuals and groups are interested in helping the University become more sustainable.  The Solar Donor program would assist us in attaining these funds and recognizing donors for their generous contribution.  

